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From: norshahza yahya <syahja05@yahoo.com.my>
Sent: Monday, January 18, 2010 9:20 AM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

RIN 3038-AC61
I'm very disagree with the proposal 10 to 1 leverage.

I'm afraid many of small trader like me will move their account from US broker to other
countries.

In my opinion, that is not the best way to do.

Thanks and regards,
shahza

Get your preferred Email name!
Now you can @ymail.com and @rocketmail.com.




